
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School uniform 

At the beginning of autumn term, your child’s teacher will share your child’s PE days onto Google classroom once the 

timetable has been completed. On those days, your child will come into school wearing their kit. This will not only avoid 

wasted time changing in and out of kits but will also put an end to kits going missing, children taking wrong PE bags 

home and in some cases, whole PE bags going missing. 

 

After consulting the children we are changing the PE kit to black as it is far easier to source (and cheaper). Tracksuit 

tops and bottoms can be purchased at George at Asda, Tescos, Marks and Spencer, Argos, Matalan, Next etc 

whereas most do not stock royal blue.  

  

The uniform is as follows:  

Grey trousers 

Grey tailored shorts (knee length) 

Grey skirt (knee length) 

Pinafore dress (knee length) 

Blue gingham dress (no playsuits) 

Royal blue sweatshirt 

Royal blue jumper  

Royal blue cardigan  

White shirt 

White blouse  

White polo shirt  

White/grey or black socks or tights 

Plain black shoes 

  

Sweatshirts and cardigans with the school logo are more expensive so we are mo0re than happy for everyone to 

purchase from George at Asda, Tescos, Marks and Spencer, Argos, Matalan, Next etc as it will be a fraction of the 

cost. This relates to polo shirts too. 

  

Girls skirts need to be knee length, short or tight skirts do allow for full movement and are not appropriate in a primary 

school environment. Blue gingham summer dresses are lovely in the warmer weather but playsuits in inappropriate as 

children need to remove most of their clothing to go to the toilet. 

  

Shoes need to be flat, sensible shoes in order for the children to access all activities indoors and outdoors safely. No 

sandals, heels or boots are allowed to follow health and safety policies. 

  

PE Kit is as follows: 

As the children will be wearing kits into school we have made the following changes: 

  

Warmer weather kit:                                                        Colder weather kit 

Black shorts       Black tracksuit top 

White round neck t-shirt     Black jogging bottoms or leggings 

Black trainers      White round neck t-shirt 

       Black trainers 

 

The tracksuit top must not have a hood as this will be a health and safety issue when undertaken some sporting 

activities. Both the tracksuit bottoms and the top must be completely black with no flashes/names etc. Trainers must be 

black and suitable for the children to run at speed. 

  

We ask that long hair is neatly tied back, and the wearing of large hair clips and decorations is not appropriate. All 

earrings need to be removed for PE activities.  

 

  

  

 

  


